TOWN OF HAMILTON
SPECIAL CLOSED MEETING
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2020

Chairman Blaine Lee called this special closed meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, January 8, 2020. Roll call found Blaine Lee, Paul Degenhardt, Kevin Hoyer, Katie Reding, 
Steve Knudson, Jeremy Tomesh, Reid Carrie and Sara Schultz present.  Mr. Tomesh presented his blueprints of the new town hall site and the board members discussed numerous options for the buildings, shop, recycling center, lay-out, materials, etc. The next meeting will be scheduled for March.   Degenhardt moved to adjourn the meeting at 10:08 p.m. while Hoyer seconded.  Motion passed.
                                                                                                     _________________________
                                                                                                     Sara Schultz, Town Clerk
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